
K-1 Facebook Group Reunited Drop-in

Program

CRC is pleased to reunite our previously formed K-1 Facebook group. Have no fear, new members are welcome too!
This one time meeting designed for K-1 teachers is a drop-in opportunity to gather together, connect, and learn from
each other’s experiences. We encourage you to bring a challenges or problem that you are presently grappling with to
pose to the group. Sit back and bask in the flow of inspiring ideas!

Email Kim at ktackaberry@crcpd.ab.ca with any present challenges or ‘trickies’ you would like to chat about at our
meeting on Monday, January 24, 2022 from 4:00- 5:00 pm.

Presenters

Kim Tackaberry

is a Designer of Professional Learning with the Calgary Regional Consortium. Her areas of focus include literacy and
inclusive education. She is presently continuing her Master of Education Studies at Queen's University, specializing in
literacy. Kim’s teaching career spans over 30 years, ten as a classroom teacher at Foothills Academy Society, a school
specializing in children with Learning Disabilities and ADHD. Kim has designed several e-courses for teachers, titles
include Learning Disabilities and Introduction to Literacy and Numeracy Progressions.

Wanda Dechant

is a Designer of Professional Learning with the Calgary Regional Consortium.  Her role includes supporting teachers,
E.A.s, school admin, learning coaches and parents in K-12 Math and Numeracy. Wanda began teaching math and
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science in 2000, her teaching experience extends from grades 7 – 12.  For the past 7 years Wanda’s work has included
a major focus on K-6 Mathematics.  Three critical aspects of learning that Wanda embeds into her work include:

Student and teacher self-confidence in math
Students and teachers making their thinking visible to themselves and to each other
Students and teachers as mathematicians - let’s do the math

Registration Notes

Our meeting will not be recorded.

PLEASE NOTE ALL TIMES ARE MOUNTAIN TIME
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